Commerce Association of Lake Murray
CALM

February 7, 2007

South Carolina Electric and Gas Company (SCE&G)
Tommy Boozer, Manager

Lake Management Programs

Columbia, SC 29218

Dear Mr. Boozer,

Thank vou for the opportunity to share with SCE&G Lake Management a summary of the goals and objectives of
the Commerce Association of Lake Murray (CALM). CALM represents Lake Murray businesses which share
some of the same objectives of SCE&G and the Lake Murray residents in providing Lake Murray quality
accessibility and valuable service to the general public and the individuals who reside on the shores of Lake
Murray. Together we share a common goal in providing a safe and quality resource for all who desire to
participate in the recreational opportunity afforded by Lake Murray.

In order to support our common goal and provide continued excellent services to the general public and other
interested parties the marina operators and members of CALM respectfully request SCE&G Lake Management o
consider an amendment to the multi-slip moratorium. This would provide existing marina operators the
opportunity to resume submission of permit applications at marina facilities on Lake Murray. We also request
your assistance in expediting the permit approval process with other regulatory agencies which are involved in the
approval process.

CALM and its affiliated business membership appreciate all the support, assistance and guidance afforded by
SCE&G Lake Management in moving toward fulfilling our common interest in providing a continued excellent
level of services to all vistors of Lake Murray.
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Sincerely,

CALM MEMBERS




